Good morning everyone! 

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend the call yesterday, I was sorry to have missed it!  I was out sick all the beginning of the week, but Mike caught me up on what sounded like a great conversation and we look forward to our subsequent meetings throughout the rest of this grant.

Attached are the notes from yesterday’s meeting, please take a look and let us know if there is anything you would like us to discuss at our next meeting. 

Since we are a bit behind on this committee, we are planning to host meetings tentatively on the following dates: 

Meeting 2: April 30th 3:15-4:00
Meeting 3: July 23rd 3:15-4:00
Meeting 4: September 17th 3:15-4:00 

We will continue these meetings through next year as well, but will set dates for those come September!

If there are any major red flags with these dates, please let me know.  If I do not hear back from many people about conflicts, I will send calendar invites out to everyone tomorrow! 

Talk soon!
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